
YOUTH
ART WALL

at Bushnell-Sage
Library

Y O U R  A R T  I S  A W E S O M E !

L E T ' S  S H O W  I T  T O

E V E R Y O N E !

48 Main Street, Sheffield, MA 01257 
413-229-7004 

bushnellsage@gmail.com 
www.bushnellsagelibrary.org

Questions can be directed to the
Children's Program Coordinator,

Stefanie D'Angelo
sdangelo@cwmars.org

SCAN THE QR CODE FOR APPLICATION



The present
We've dedicated almost every

available wall space in our Youth
section to you and your artwork.

That being said, artwork displayed
here needs to be appropriate for

ALL AGES.

A  S P A C E  F O R  O U R

C O M M U N I T Y  Y O U T H S  T O

S H O W  A N D  S H A R E  T H E I R

A R T W O R K  I N  A N

E N C O U R A G I N G  A N D

W E L C O M I N G  S P A C E .

Y O U R  A R T  W I L L  B R I N G

C O L O R  A N D  L I F E  T O  O U R

S P A C E  A N D  J O Y  T O  O U R

P A T R O N S .

HOW IT WORKS
A P P L Y

Fill out our Youth Art Wall Application.
You can pick one up at the library or
print one from our website. Return

complete applications to the library.
Once approved, you can choose from

available showing months.

H A N G  Y O U R  W O R K

On the 1st of your showing month, bring
your work to the library and hang it in

our super simple frames. We have
frames ranging in sizes from 3x5 to

16x20. Frames are outfitted with string
and clothespins to easily display works

on paper. We can hang canvases as
well. Just let us know ahead of time. We

recommend stopping in to see the
frames we have so you can curate your

work to best fit in our frames.

A R T I S T ' S  R E C E P T I O N

**RECEPTIONS POSTPONED DUE TO
COVID UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE**
In healthier times, we would plan a

special opening reception to celebrate
your work and invite the community to

come out, see your work, and meet you.
In the meantime, we are photographing

every piece and creating an online
gallery on our website and social media.

The future
We also will be offering wall space in

our Young Adult section to older
youths whose artwork may not meet

the ALL AGES guidelines of our
larger Art Wall in the future. We'll

keep you posted on when that space
will be available.





